Welcome
Wagon

Donation

Stephanie Hauk (left),
Santa Cruz Countywide
Citizens Disaster Relief
Committee director, and
representatives of the
Welcome Wagon Club got
together recently to note
the club’s $500 donation to
the relief effort. Here,
Hauk thanks Welcome
Wagon President Margaret
Ross and Vice President
Pat Arthur. The funds were
raised through a benefit
fashion show. The disaster
committee will continue:its
fund-raising drive through
May. Tax-deductible dona-
tions may be made to any
County Bank branch or
mailed to 701 Ocean S§t.,
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